NEW DROP POLICY
(Effective Fall 2011)

All current and prior account balances must be paid in full by the fee deadline
each semester or your classes will be dropped (also your housing assignment will
be cancelled if applicable). Paid in full means your account balance is zero or your
memo and/or authorized aid is equal to or greater than your charges.

Goal of Policy:
In an effort to schedule sufficient courses and provide adequate
staffing respective to ULM’s student population and their needs, a
new policy will be implemented Fall 2011 that will require
students to pay or make arrangements for all fees to be paid prior
to the newly scheduled fee payment deadline—August 8th.
Failure to comply with the new policy will result in the cancellation
of the student’s registration and housing assignment if applicable.

Rationale:
During these economic times, it is incumbent upon the university
to operate in the most effective and efficient manner possible.
Ensuring that students have the intent to enroll by securing their
financial aid or means of payment prior to the start of school will
demonstrate ULM is functioning in this manner.

If you have questions, please email the Student Accounts office at:
sas@ulm.edu
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